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Mike,
 
Thank you for the update,
 
Respectfully,
 

Martha E Bernal
Planner II, Planning Department
447 N. Main Street
830-816-2040 X 1055
 
www.boerne-tx.gov
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From: Mike Siefert <mike@thelookoutgroup.com> 
Sent: Monday, October 30, 2023 1:42 PM
To: Martha Bernal <mbernal@boerne-tx.gov>
Cc: Patrick Murphy, P.E. <wmurphy@cudeengineers.com>; Kyle Hudek
<khudek@cudeengineers.com>
Subject: Re: Esperanza 4B, Preliminary Plat
 
Martha- Yes we would like to go ahead and request 30 day extension for 4B extending the potential
approval from November meeting to December meeting. Please provide comments back by Monday
11/6.  So Cude can work to get 4B prelim plat approval back to COB in time to obtain approval at
December P and Z.
 
Thanks
Mike
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